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A signing ceremony of the Grant Contracts for the “Bobonaro WASH Improvement 
through Community Empowerment Project” which will be implemented by World 
Vision Japan, was held at the Embassy of Japan. The Government of Japan provided 
US$609,159 to WVJ under the Grant Assistance scheme for the Japanese NGOs.

With the grant, WVJ will build three new water supply systems in Bobonaro District, 
which will greatly contribute to the improvement of livelihood and health of the people 
in the community.

At the signing ceremony, H.E. Mr. Elias Moniz, Secretary of State for Water, Sanitation 
and Urban Development and many representatives of Bobonaro District celebrated this 
occasion with WVJ staff.

Mr. Miura, Project Manager of WVJ, Mr. Nakajima, Charge d’

Affaires of Japan, H.E. Mr. Moniz, Secretary of State for Water, 

Sanitation and Urban Development (From Left)


